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School Councillor Visit to County Hall – Our school councillors went on a trip to 

Preston County Hall yesterday and they represented the school very well.  In the 
morning, they went into the court room where meetings are held and did a quiz.  They 
also got the opportunity to ask lots of questions.  In the afternoon they went into the 

archive building and the vaults and saw old artefacts, including a map from 1913 with 
the outline of our school building.  They had a fantastic enjoyable day! 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Star of the Week Reader of the Week 

Benedict Delilah and Maria Logan 

Finch Emelia and Aleks Jessica 

Haydock Eric and Francesca Maximillian 

Marsden Oliver B and Silver Hunter 

Mary Charlie and Jessica Aarya 

Rigby Jacob and Olivia Aiden 

Southworth Noah and Ruby Willow 

Ward Laney and Molly Bailey 

Woodcock Cadi and Liliana Harry 
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St Mary’s and St Benedict’s  

RC Primary School   
Website: www.smsb.lancs.sch.uk 

Contact email: office@smsb.lancs.sch.uk 

http://www.smsb.lancs.sch.uk/


Super Readers! – Earlier this week, our librarians spent time reading to the pre-school and 

reception children.  Emily, Lily, Rocco and Elektra did a super job and the children enjoyed 

listening to the stories. Hopefully they'll be able to read to the children in KS1 over the 

next few weeks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bonfire Night – If you are celebrating Bonfire Night this weekend, please follow the advice from 

Lancashire Fire and Rescue Service to help make sure an enjoyable and safe time is had by all.  

 

https://www.lancsfirerescue.org.uk/safety/safety-advice/bonfires/ 

https://www.lancsfirerescue.org.uk/safety/safety-advice/fireworks/ 

 

https://www.lancsfirerescue.org.uk/safety/safety-advice/fireworks/

